CORPORATE SERVICES

LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING

11TH MARCH, 2002 
PRESENT:
Councillors Antrobus and Murphy



E. Titley, J. Spink, A. Westwood, M. Brookes and M. Vickers

· NOTES - Agreed as a correct record.

· COUNCIL TAX WRITE OFFS - Approved the write off as outlined in the report.  Martin Vickers to provide Alan Westwood and Lead Member with positive aspects of Council tax of late.

Intranet access proving popular with regard to Council tax.

· POSTING OF MAIL TO MEMBERS - Discussed the fact that may want to provide “tailored” service to Members but agree to defer to next meeting when views would be sought Alan Eastwood, Keith Clare and Chris Ravenscroft.

· CAPITAL PROGRAMME 

Little Road - traffic calming agreed.

· OUTSTANDING CAPITAL RECEIPTS

Information of possible disposals from 2001/02 onwards and anticipated receipts noted.

· AUDIT REPORT ON BUSINESS CONTINUITY - Need to have on agenda for next time for update.

· GOOD NEWS STORIES - Second best Audit Team in the country - issue a press release.

· QUEENS GOLDEN JUBILEE - Request from Councillor Lancaster that Intranet provide a diary of events in Salford for QGJ website.

This already taken place through “What’s on” which is linked to the Intranet.
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